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Comment 
I writing to request that Winters be placed back into District 5 (D5). Winters aligns more with the communities throughout D5 than 
with the City of Davis. I strongly believe the draft map #1 best keeps these communities of interest intact. Moreover, the northern 
portion of Woodland in the current, 2010 map does not mesh well with the rest of D5. Finally, D5 needs better representation of 
rural interests, which would be best served by including Winters in D5 once again. Thank you. 
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Thank you, 
Yolo County  
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